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Friday 9th December 2022 

A HUGE well done to our brilliant V.I.P’s, Stars of the Week and 

Super Scientists! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
School News! 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 Goodbye and Good Luck! – It’s always incredibly sad when we have to say goodbye to 

members of our school family, so it is with great sadness that I am informing you that Mrs Towey 

and Mrs Brown have secured a permanent position at Sandylands Primary School in 

Morecambe. They will start their new chapter in January. I would like to say a huge thank you 

to them both for all they have done for our school and wish them the very best for the future. 

 Welcome Back Mrs Beaumont! – I’m very pleased to announce the return of Mrs Beaumont 

who has spent this term supporting another local primary school. Mrs Beaumont has really 

missed everyone and can’t wait to come back. She will be teaching our Year 5 class whilst 

continuing her duties as Deputy Head teacher. 

 Advent Meditation by Christmas Candlelight – Deacon Stephen has organised the Advent 

meditation again this year.  This is an evening of music, prayer and quiet reflection and is a 

truly wonderful experience that I completely recommend. Our school choir will be performing 

too! Tickets can be purchased at the main office for £5 and this includes refreshments 

afterwards. It would be great to see as many of our parents as possible. 

 New Library – Our new library is almost complete! We have waited a long time for this and I 

can’t wait for our children to get reading all of the fabulous new books we have purchased 

from fundraising events. 

 Pantos, Ice-skating, Carol Concert and Nativities- What a busy week we have had! The 

children have truly dazzled us with their show stopping performances. I speak on behalf of all 

the staff when I say THANK YOU to all of our children and their supportive parents/carers.  

Without you, we wouldn’t be able to put on such shows. The children have also amazed us 

with their good manners and respect throughout. 

 Thank you Fr. John-Paul –I’d like to express my sincere thanks to Fr. John-Paul for allowing us to 

use the church for our rehearsals and performances.  It has been a magnificent experience for 

our children to perform in such a holy place. 

Class V.I.P. Star of the Week Super Scientist Miss G’s 

Staff V.I.P 

Nursery    This week my staff 

V.I.P is  

Mrs Escolme. 

Mrs Escolme 

works her socks 

off in our Nursery 

to support our 

little ones. Thank 

you so much for 

all you do, we 

love you! 

Reception Amelia Lucas  

Year 1 Junior Edith  

Year 2 Sebastian Tommy Andrew 

Year 3 Eric Jasmine  

Year 4 Warren Alex Natan 

Year 5 Shay Evie-Rose Codie 

Year 6 All of Year 6 for a super week! 
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‘St. Joseph’s… 

 …where minds blossom 

and love grows!’ 
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